
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                           
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
        
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

If you require this newsletter in another format,                          
please ask at the school office.                                                                   
 

       
     Respect for All. Learners for Life                3rd December 2021 

Christmas Dinner 
 

On Thursday 9th December the children can 
enjoy a lovely Christmas lunch prepared by 
our fantastic kitchen staff. 
 

Turkey with Stuffing 
Quorn Fillet 

Pigs in Blankets 
Broccoli 

Carrots and Sprouts 
Yorkshire Pudding 

Roast Potatoes 
Ice Cream 
Cup Drink 

Christmas Cracker 
 

 
 

Matball 
 

Good luck to Y2 Matball Team who are 
taking part in a LSSP competition in our 
school on Monday 6th December! 

 
 

Flu Immunisation 
 

Just a reminder, the immunisation team will 
be in school on Tuesday 14th December to 
deliver the flu vaccine to children in 
Reception, Y1 and Y2. If you have not already 
done so, please fill in your child’s consent 
form by following the link below: 
 
https://forms.merseycare.nhs.uk/flu-vaccination 
 

Santa Dash 
 

As we get into the Christmas spirit all our 
children will take part in the National Santa 
Dash on Friday 10th December. The children 
will complete this as part of their daily mile. 
The school has purchased a Santa hat for 
every child. 
 

 
 

Our school value for this half term: 
‘Kindness’ 

 
‘Kindness changes everything’ 

 

Biscuits 
 

Just a reminder that every Friday we ask 
one class to bring in biscuits to sell around 
the school. Children can bring in money to 
buy biscuits and all proceeds will go towards  
resources for our sensory areas. 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Upcoming Events 
 

Thu  9  Dec  Christmas Dinner 
Fri   10 Dec  1D to bring biscuits 
Fri   10 Dec  Santa Dash 
Tue  14 Dec  Flu Vaccine 
Tue  14 Dec  Y2 Carol Singing 
Wed 15 Dec  Y1 Carol Singing 
Thu  16 Dec  Reception Carol Singing 
Fri   17 Dec  Nursery Singalong 
Mon 20 Dec  Christmas Activity Day 
Tue 21 Dec   Christmas Party Day 
Tue 21 Dec  Break up for Christmas 1.15pm 
 
 
 
 

Green Lane, Liverpool, L13 7DT 
0151 228 4069 

Support@listerdrive-inf.liverpool.sch.uk 
hƩps://www.listerinfants.org.uk 
@ListerInfants  (Main TwiƩer Account)  

ATTENDANCE 
 
Bluebells  (Miss McGowan)        95% 
Daffodils (Mrs. Mullock)    94%     
Poppies (Miss Kervin)    93% 
Tulips  (Mrs. Davin)     93% 
Snowdrops (Miss Haynes)     95% 
Sunflowers (Mrs. White)    95% 
 
 

Overall Attendance 
             

95% 
 

 

Contact Details 
 

In the interest of your child’s safety and wellbeing, we 
need: 
 

 A named adult that can be contacted at all times 
 At least 3 up to date telephone numbers 
 A call if your child is absent from school 

 
If there is no contact a home visit will be carried out. 

Covid Guidelines 
 

The advice given is if your child develops 
any COVID symptoms then please seek a 
PCR test. Other members of the family no 
longer have to isolate but it would be 
advisable to take regular lateral flow 
tests. To protect our whole school 
community we are asking everyone to still 
adhere to the one way system and also 
asking parents when picking up to kindly 
stand behind the lines outside of the 
entry/exit doors 
 

Learning Mentor 
 

Our Learning Mentor, Miss Clarke is 
available to talk privately about any 
concerns. Please call the school office on: 
0151 228 4069   
 

Face Masks 
 

Due to the rise in COVID cases, unless exempt, 
face masks are to be worn on the school 
grounds. Thank you to everyone who is 
observing this request.  
 


